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April 12, 2022 

 

 

Abe Vasquez 

Luis M. Vasquez Company 

P.O. Box 122 

Lyons, CO 80540 

 

Re: B&G Stone, Permit M-1987-092, Corrective Actions from February 2022 Inspection 

 

 

Dear Mr. Vasquez: 

 

During my inspection in February, I identified two problems that require corrective actions by Blue Mountain 

Stone: improper impoundment of water and a discrepancy related to the permit boundary.  I am extending the 

decision due date for these actions to July 1, 2022.     

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at rob.zuber@state.co.us or (720) 601-2276. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

 

Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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